
NOTICE 

Date: 30.06.2018 

The Vice Chancellor, 

University of Calcutta 

 

Re: Grievance regarding teaching faculty of Geology department, Asutosh College 

Sir, 

This letter is from all the students of B.Sc. 3rd year Geology (Honours) department, 

Asutosh College to inform you about our grievances regarding teaching faculty of 

our department. 

In our three academic years, more than half of the syllabuses were not taught by our 

teachers. The topics that were covered were taught with utter negligence. We have 

to depend solely on outside tuitions. As a result we are lacking behind other 

university students and not getting admission for Masters from our desired colleges. 

In our department, except Prof. Rwiti Basu and Prof. Arpita Samanta, all other 

teachers are very much reluctant. Classes do not occur according to the routine and 

we also have to request some of our senior teachers to take their respective classes. 

Our juniors are facing the same problem like us. We have completed our three years 

and we do not want them to face the inconveniences that we have faced. 

We will be highly obliged if you kindly look into the matter and take necessary 

actions as early as possible. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

B.Sc. 3rd year students Geology department 

Date- 30th June, 2018 


